
Nurses and midwives are 
overworked and underpaid.

nswnma.info/supportus

Why
are nurses and midwives  
TAKING ACTION?

The NSW public health system remains in 
a staffing crisis. NSW nurses and midwives 
are the lowest paid in Australia. Experienced 
nurses and midwives are leaving due to poor 
pay and conditions, and the sector is failing to 
attract the new recruits needed.

Nurses and midwives are burnt out and 
exhausted. We are asking the NSW 
government to fix our pay so we can afford 
to stay in the professions we love. 

Nurses and midwives are taking action 
because the government has yet to act to fix 
the problem.  You can share your thoughts 
by sending the NSW government a message.
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